
Traffic Calming on 
Flagship Road (Item # 9.5, App. 1)

Request for Continuation 
of Traffic Calming 
for Rymal Road
----------------------------------

General Committee Meeting, Wed. March 31, 2021
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Hill 
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Middle School

St. Thomas
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Community Park on the south east corner – with school route thru the park = heavily used crossing area

ISSUE: No Stopping at the 3-way        sign at Rymal Rd. & Flagship Dr.

View to the SOUTH east
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Slopping curved roadway with hidden crossing area + speeding cars running the stop = accident waiting to happen!

View to the NORTH to Bloor St. 5.5



Rymal Rd. curves to the right and downhill quite suddenly, pedestrians cross here as well for park path

View to the SOUTH towards Hillman Cres. 5.5



View to the NORTH 5.5



View to the SOUTH west
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Neighbourhood is heavily skewed to families with small children and park usage has increased because of COVID
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1. Community video showing the STOP sign concerns at Rymal & Flagship was sent
to council and we would appreciate you viewing the live action NON-STOP
insanity. STOP sign is merely a suggestion on Rymal and needs to be addressed.

2. Community Petition Results:

• 35 Residences on Rymal Road from Bloor St. to Hillman Cres. were contacted.
• 80% of these residents agree that speeding is a major problem, and that

action needs to be taken, before a serious accident or major injury occurs.
• 80% (27 residents ) support traffic calming measures on this stretch.

• In addition to the speed and non-stopping of vehicles at the neighbourhood
stop signs, it has been noticed, by several residents, that there is also a
noticeable increase in traffic using Rymal Road south as a detour, presumably
to access Tomken Road towards Dundas.
Specifically, after the traffic lights were installed at the Bloor/Rymal corner.
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Our Proposal with 80% community support:

Traffic calming measures,
that are currently being proposed for 
Flagship Drive or the ASE, to be continued on 
Rymal Rd., slightly north and south of the 
Rymal Rd. & Flagship Dr.  3 way       sign.

Thank you for your consideration towards this 
initiative and hopefully your final approval.
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